

## SRM NEWS September 4, 2017









Sept. 4: Labor Day Holiday

Sept. 6: Student of the Month Assembly following Morning Prayer

Hacienda Mass, 10:00, 8th grade

Sept. 8: Mass, 9:00 a.m., St. Brigid Church

Sept. 11: Patriot's Day, Morning Prayer Assembly w/Hand Bell Choir

Football/Volleyball games, SRM @ Jefferson, 3:15-4:15

Sept. 13: School Spirit Day, theme to be determined

Sept. 14: Student Minimum Day, students dismissed at 12:00 noon

Sept. 15: No School Today

DeCampos Dinner, 6:00 p.m.

Sept 17: Children's Mass, all families invited to attend the 8:30 mass at St.

Brigid Church and children are encouraged to wear their school

uniform

Sept. 18: Advisory Council, 6:00 p.m., Parish Office

Sept. 19: Burris Park Field Trip, 4<sup>th</sup> grade, 8:30-2:30

Sept. 20: Parent Club Meeting, 6:00 p.m.

Sept. 22: Mass w/Fr. Joseph, 9:00 a.m., St. Brigid Church

Football/Volleyball games, Kit Carson @ SRM, 2:30-4:30

Sept. 28: Student Minimum Day, students dismissed at 12:00 noon

The weather is expected to cool down this week!
Practices will resume as scheduled.





Save the date – Children's Mass, 8:30 a.m. on Sunday, September 17<sup>th</sup>. Plan to go to support our school.

Our 8<sup>th</sup> grade students will be leading the mass and our Sunday Mass Children's Choir, directed by Mrs. Lauren Eck, will be singing. If possible, please plan to join us at St. Brigid

Church. Our parishioners love to see the SRM students dressed in their school uniforms. Thank you and God Bless!

\_\_\_\_\_\_



The minimum day scheduled for November 9<sup>th</sup> has been changed to November 16<sup>th</sup>. November 9<sup>th</sup> will be a regular school day and the 16<sup>th</sup> will be a minimum day.

Please make this change on your calendar.



### Annual DeCampos Dinner

Friday, September 15, 2017 6:00 p.m. St. Rose-McCarthy School

Fabulous Array of Appetizers
Harris Ranch Filet Mignon Dinner
Host Cocktails All Evening
Live and Silent Auctions
Dancing
Photo Booth
Complimentary Valet Parking
\$125 Per Person

This year, St. Rose-McCarthy Catholic School is honoring the entire Conway family.

Please join us for a night filled with good friends, good food, and family.

Buy your tickets in the school or parish offices.

584-5218 or 582-2533

https://www.strosemccarthy.com/decampos-dinner.html



If you have raffle tickets you can't sell, please return them to the school office. Please contact Leti Castaneda at 584-5218 if you have questions or need more tickets.

SRM Parents - We still need your help! Sign up for your DeCampos work shift in the school office.



# St. Rose-McCarthy School Student Council Officers and Class Representatives 2017-18

President, Alyssa Askins
Vice President, Samantha Nordberg
Secretary, Maddisyn Nunes
Treasurer, Avery Knapp
Commissioner of Religious Affairs, Logan Sanchez
Commissioner of Safety & Ecology, Arabella Champi
Commissioner of Athletics, Macie Hicks
Commissioner of Publicity & Spirit, Kaitlyn Wintz

#### **Class Representatives**

2<sup>nd</sup> Grade – Harrison Sanchez 3<sup>rd</sup> Grade – Jaxon Sanchez 4<sup>th</sup> Grade – Olivia Rioux 5<sup>th</sup> Grade – Anaka Bridges 6-8<sup>th</sup> Grades – Nicolo Wheaton



#### PRE-ORDER YOUR SRM YEARBOOK

The 2017-18 Yearbook is now available for pre-order.

Don't wait until the last minute to get your copy!

The price is \$40 per copy until December 22<sup>nd</sup> and then the cost will go up to \$50.

We only order the amount we sell.

Stop by the school office to order and pre-pay for your copy now or complete the bottom section and return it to the school office with your payment.



Complete and return to the school office with your payment. Thank you.

Parent Name	Student Name	
Teacher	Grade	Number of books ordered
Cash/Check #	Amount Total	Phone



#### SRM Students: New Choir Opportunity!

#### Sign Up Today! SRM Sunday Mass Children's Choir

It's not too late! Sign your child up today for the new Sunday Mass Children's Choir. We still have a few spots available! Our choir will be singing the third Sunday of the month at the 8:30 a.m. Children's Mass, beginning September 17th. Any SRM student in grades 2nd-8th is welcome to join. Please don't wait! Registration forms are available at the SRM office. Contact Lauren Eck at 309-3045 with any questions.

\_\_\_\_\_\_

If your child is going to be late to school in the morning, be sure to call the office by 9:00 a.m. if you wish to order a school lunch. We only order what we need.



Save Mart S.H.A.R.E.S. will become Shares powered by eScrip. Sign up now so you can start earning up to 3% for our school on your qualified purchases at Lucky, Save Mart, or FoodMaxx stores.

Register today at:

www.escrip.com/shares



SAVE MART





Contact our SCRIP coordinator, Jake Robinson, at 559-537-9644 to learn how to make our school money while you shop!





Every Thursday is Spirit Day! Students are encouraged to show school spirit by wearing a Crusader t-shirt.

SRM Crusader Shirts are available at the following locations.

A Design For You, located at 316 E. 4<sup>th</sup> St. Ste. #B, Hanford Call 582-6200 or email Cheryl Zeman at <a href="mailto:cheryl@alphadesign4u.com">cheryl@alphadesign4u.com</a>

Or Central Valley Print Solutions, located at 1800 N. 11th Ave. #B, Hanford

Call 587-5577 or email Janet Church at <u>janet@centralvalleyprintsolutions.com</u>

#### REMINDER

Tuition is due by the 5<sup>th</sup> of each month. A \$25 late fee is applied if payment is not received by 5:00 p.m. on the 10<sup>th</sup> of the month. ALL other fees (daycare, class fees, etc.) are due upon receipt. We rely on your tuition to pay our teachers. Thank you for your prompt payment.

\*

#### We accept credit/debit card payments!



The Convenience Fee for the opportunity to use your credit/debit card is as follows:

2.85% for each transaction	3.85% for each transaction
Swipe/Dip - Bring your card to the	<i>Manual Processing</i> - Call Susan
office and Susan Parolini will process	Parolini and she will manually key in
your payment by swiping/dipping your	your card information.
card.	

#### FACEBOOK, TWITTER, & INSTAGRAM

Go to our website — <a href="www.strosemccarthy.com">www.strosemccarthy.com</a> follow us on Facebook, Twitter, & Instagram. If you DO NOT want your child's picture to be posted on our social media accounts email <a href="mailto:jperkins@strosemccarthy.com">jperkins@strosemccarthy.com</a> Students are generally posted in groups and are never identified by first and last name.